

December 11, 2020

Ms. Christine E. Long Registrar & Board Secretary Ontario Energy Board P.O. Box 2319 2300 Yonge Street Toronto, Ontario, M4P 1E4

Re: Ontario Power Generation 2022-2026 Payment Amounts Application

Pre-Application Stakeholder Conference

Board File No. EB-2020-0297

Dear Ms. Long:

I am writing pursuant to the Ontario Energy Board's (OEB) Invitation Letter dated December 9, 2020 regarding the above Pre-Application Stakeholder Conference to advise that the following representatives of the Association of Major Power Consumers in Ontario (AMPCO) intend to attend the OEB session on December 17, 2020:

• Mr. Colin Anderson, President, AMPCO

Email: canderson@ampco.org

Cell: 905-483-0285

Ms. Shelley Grice, Consultant, AMPCO

Email: shelley.grice@rogers.com

Cell: 647-880-9942

AMCO seeks cost eligibility for Ms. Grice.

Please contact me if you have any questions or require further information.

Best Regards,

[Original signed by]

Colin Anderson President